

Dear Community Partner,

The Georgetown Rotary Club is hosting our annual Kite Festival at Scott County Park, 1260 Scott County Rd., on Saturday May 17, 2025. The Kite Festival is a cultural festival that provides an atmosphere for an enjoyable social and educational family activity. Our club is honored to host this annual festival for Scott County residents.

Your support is pivotal in ensuring the success of this event. If you're new to the Rotary Club's mission, we are dedicated to making a positive impact in our community and fostering strong community bonds.

We're reaching out to you with a heartfelt request: can we count on your generous donation to help sponsor this event?

In recognition of your anticipated contribution, we offer to showcase your business on our social media platforms leading up to the event and promote your business at the event. We are offering multiple levels of sponsorship, which are detailed on the following page.

We extend our sincere gratitude for your sponsorship and eagerly look forward to seeing you at the Kite Festival at Scott County Park, May 17 from 10am – 4pm. If you are interested in learning more about the Rotary Club and what we do for our community, we invite you to join us at Galvin's on Main each Tuesday at noon.

Sincerely,

Heather Schreader, President Georgetown Rotary Club



Kindly complete the form below and send it with your donation via check to Georgetown Rotary Club at PO Box 916, Georgetown, KY 40324.

Yes, I would like to be a sponsor for Georgetown Rotary Kite Festival!
Contact Name:
Adress:
Phone number:
E-Mail:
Level of Sponsorship (please check one)
\$250 – TRADEWIND
Name on signage and social media recognition
\$500 – GALE FORCE
Booth space, name on posters and social media recognition. Booth space requested: (check one)No
\$1000 – TYPHOON
Booth space,3x5 color banner displayed, name on posters and social media recognition. Booth space requested: (check one)YesNo
All tents, tables, chairs or any other operating equipment must be provided by the sponsor. The Georgetown Rotary Club is not responsible for any theft or damage to property or equipment.
If you would like your logo featured, please email a clear high-resolution version to our social media manager at kailpocreative@gmail.com or send directly to our Facebook page, https://www.facebook.com/georgetownkyrotary